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29 November 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas at Crowdys Hill 2023 
 

To celebrate Christmas this year we will be holding our Christmas Dinners over 3 days this 

year.   
 

• Tuesday 12 December – Christmas Dinner for Primary ONLY 

• Wednesday 13 December – Christmas Dinner for Years 7 & 8 ONLY  

• Thursday 14 December – Christmas Dinner for Years 9, 10, 11 and Group A ONLY 
 

There will be no cooked meals available for your child on the day they are not scheduled to 

have Christmas Dinner.  On this day your child will need to bring a packed lunch unless they 

are in receipt of free school meals in which case a packed lunch will be provided for them. 
 

Christmas Dinners must be booked through ParentPay, Dinners must be booked by midnight 

on Thursday 7 December 2023 and cost £2.20.  If you have already booked your child’s 

lunches for these days, they have already been included in the bookings for the day and 

any bookings made for the days they are not having dinner on will be credited back to your 

account (or you may cancel them).  
 

Reminder: school closes for pupils at 3.15pm on Thursday 21 December 2023 and reopens to 

pupils at 8.45am on Monday 8 January 2024. 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs K Higham 

Headteacher 


